Wednesday, 11 July 2018 Gairloch and Dundonnel Church of Scotiand.

The Congregation / Members of Gairloch Church of Scotland have been made aware of the proposed
upgrade and enhancement of toilet facilities and amenity provision for visitors and members of the
community currently being processed by Gairloch Area Development (GAD), in the Church of
Scotland / Golf Club car park & beach access area.

Given the obvious benefits this would bring to our Community, and the invalvement and
consultation with all interested parties, we would be very supportive of the proposal.

| have discussed this with Kenny Thomson, Chair of Gairloch Community Council and Director of
GAD, and he has agreed to keep the Church of Scotland ( and indeed all other bodies utilising the Car
Park) abreast of developments — this would include keeping us informed of possible disruption of
normal parking arrangements at the various stages of the development.

For Gairloch and Dundonnel Church of Scotland;




